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Regional News
by Ken Otto, Regional Team Director, LSCC #2674

The ANA’s World Fair of Money in Oklahoma City Is Almost Here

The rare coin industry, including dealers, collectors and other interested parties,
will gather in Oklahoma City at the ANA World'’s Fair of Money in mid-August. In addi-
tion, several important Regional coin shows will occur over the next few months and
the LSCC will be represented at many of these events.

The LSCC Regional team will participate in the ANA World’s Fair of Money

(Summer ANA Convention) to be held August 19-23 at the Oklahoma City
Convention Center, 100 Mick Cornett Drive, Oklahoma City, OK 73109. [Note: the

main front entrance is on S. Robinson Avenue, but the Convention Center Parking
Garage is on S. Broadway]. This is a major coin show and the LSCC Regional team
will be there in force. We will conduct the Annual Club Meeting at this show on
Thursday - August 21 from 9:00 -10:30 am in Room 204. Generally, there are
important updates and annual reports from the Officers about the Club, an Awards
Ceremony, an Educational Presentation (to be announced), and a scheduled Club
Dinner for all you wish to attend. The Club presentation tables (combined LSCC/BCCS)
will be hosted by Dennis Fortier, Greg Johnson, Ken Otto, Dick Osburn, Jeff Pritchard
and other for the LSCC. John Frost, Joe Casazza, Tim Glue, Craig Eberhart, John
Lundsten and others will be there too for the BCCS. (See images on page 12.)

The Fourth Annual Gathering of the Seated Half Society (SHS) will be held
immediately following the Annual LSCC meeting above. See Announcement on page 8.

Over the past several years, the Regional LSCC team has participated in the
Central Ohio Numismatic Association’s (CONA) annual coin show which is held in
Dublin, OH during late August/early September. Unfortunately, we will miss this show
this year due to schedule conflicts, but we plan to return to the show in 2026.

The LSCC Regional team plans to participate in the North Carolina Numismatic
Association (NCNA) Coin Show to be held October 3-5 at the Cabarrus Arena & Events
Center, 4751 Hwy 49 North, Concord, NC 28205. John Lundsten, Ken Otto and possibly
others will host the Club table.

(Continued on next page)
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Regional News cont.

The LSCC team plans to participate in the Denver Coin Expo to be held
October 8-11 at the National Western Complex, 4655 Humbolt Street, Denver, CO
80216. Keith Poole and Ken Otto will host the Club table.

The LSCC Regional team plans to participate in the Pennsylvania Association of
Numismatists (PAN) Fall Coin Show to be held October 16-18 at the Monroeville
Convention Center, 209 Mall Blvd., Monroeville, PA 15146. John Frost and Greg
Johnson will host the Club table.

The LSCC team plans to participate in the New Hampshire Coin & Currency Expo

to be held October 23-25 at the Doubletree by Hilton Manchester Downtown, 700 Elm
Street, Manchester, NH 03101. Joe Casazza and John Frost will host the Club table.

The LSCC Regional team plans to participate in the South Carolina Numismatic
Association Show to be held October 31 - November 2 at the Greenville Convention
Center, 1 Exposition Drive, Greenville, SC 29607. John Lundsten and others will host
the Club table.
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The LSCC Regional team participated in the Missouri Numismatic Association
Show which was held July 17-19 at the St. Charles Convention Center, 1 Convention
Plaza, St. Charles, MO 63303. The Club table was hosted by Ed Terneus and Micah
Uptegrove.

The LSCC Regional team also participated in the Bay State Coin Show which
was held July 25-26 at the Best Western Plaza Hotel, 181 Boston Post Road West,
Marlborough, MA 01752. The Club table was hosted by Joe Casazza and John Frost.
The show overall was very good and
many LSCC members as well as other
interested collectors stopped by the
table during the show. Joe conferred
with a YN in the shown photo.

(Continued on next page)
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At the recent Manchester Show, Joe Casazza is shown pointing out interesting
coins to an attendee in the photo below.

The LSCC team also participated in the Cincinnati Numismatic Expo which was
held July 25-26 at the Sharonville Convention Center, 11355 Chester Road, Cincinnati,
OH 45246. Dennis Fortier and Ken Otto were the hosts of the Club table. The show was
very well organized and attended. Many other collectors and YNs also visited the Club
table during the show. One former LSCC member renewed his membership.

Dennis Fortier’s collection
of Carson City and San Francisco

Liberty Seated Half Dollars was a’l‘,ﬁiy .ﬂ/ s
displayed at the Club table in )| )| (@)

Cincinnati as seen at the right.

(END)




